From: Brian Belsby [mailto:bb@belsbyengineering.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 4:21 PM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Cc: 'Peggy King'; dmangis@townofspangle.org; dmangis@cityofcheney.org
Subject: RE: Town of Spangle - Sidewalk project at the 3rd Street Crossing 

Kathy,
Here is an exhibit of the proposed crossing.  This is not a complete design, but it should have the info you need.  I also attached a detail of the Omega industries panel product.  Let me know if you have any comments.
Thanks.


From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 9:51 AM
To: bb@belsbyengineering.com
Subject: Town of Spangle - Sidewalk project at the 3rd Street Crossing 

Brian,

I have received the petition/waivers in support to install sidewalks at the 3rd Street railroad crossing in Spangle. Could you please send me the lay-out of the crossing with the proposed sidewalk incorporated. I need more details about the intersection of the sidewalk to the crossing.

Thank you.

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
 
Office Telephone:  (360) 664-1257
Cell:  (360) 701-1612
Fax:  (360) 586-1150
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